
KETTLEBURGH VILLAGE HALL COMMITTEE 
Minutes of the Meeting held on Tuesday 12th April 2011 

 
 
Those present Robert Marzetti(Chairman), Jane O’Leary(Treasurer), 

Liz Marzetti(Secretary), John Bater, Sue Scott, Jackie 
Clark, Derrick Neilson, Tony Murphy, Dick 
Knight(Scout Rep) 
The Chairman welcomed the new Committee. 

 

Apologies Patrick Garland  
Minutes of the 
last Meeting 

The Minutes of the Meeting held on 22nd February 2011 
were approved and signed as a true record. 

 

Matters arising The electrical work – new light and wall sockets in the 
kitchen,  had been completed. 
The repair work would be dealt with under R & M. 
The vulnerable earth cable had been sheathed by a Good 
Samaritan. Robert thanked whoever it was.  
The two new kettles were now in place. The inventory will 
be brought up to date. 

 

Treasurer’s 
Report 

Current Account stands at £2621 
Deposit Account stands at £4832 
There are no bills outstanding.  
Jackie will put the 2010 Accounts and the Minutes of the 
2010 AGM on the web site. Robert thanked her. 

 
 
 
JC 
 

Correspondence Liz showed a letter from SCDC, detailing the much 
reduced income from the recycling banks at the Chequers 

 

Repairs and 
Maintenance 

The Committee were asked for their views on Wayne 
Berry’s estimate for the external repairs and the question 
of additional quotes was raised. After discussion it was 
agreed by the majority that we should obtain a second 
quote. Dick would contact a possible source and get him 
to contact Robert. Everyone did agree that if possible the 
work should be kept in the village. 
After further discussion on whether the work should be 
done in stages or in one hit, it was agreed unanimously 
that it should all be done together and as soon as possible. 
Jackie raised the question of getting new doors at the 
front rather than repairing the old ones. This would be 
looked into.  

 
 
 
RM 
DK 

Fund Raising 
Events 

The Fete: John asked whether the Scouts would be able to 
help with car parking or in any other way. Dick said he 
would contact Julie Lovett and find out. They might want 
to man a stall. He was reminded that the hall would not 
be available on Friday 10th June – it would be used to sort 
and store items for the Fete. There would be a meeting of 
the Fete Committee on Monday 18th April. 

 
DK 



Harvest Hop: The Mario duo had been booked for 29th 
Oct and their fee would be the same as last year. It was 
decided that ticket prices would also remain the same. 

AOB Jackie raised the idea of buying smaller dinner plates. 
Tony offered to look into it and get some comparative 
costs.  
Liz will produce a new cleaning rota and Committee list. 
Tony said the broom cupboard right hand door was 
impossible  to open. Robert will look at it. 
John reported that the u-bend under the main sink in the 
kitchen was leaking and he would deal with it. 
Robert thanked Liz for her work in setting up the Keep 
Fit classes. 
The next meeting was arranged for Tuesday 28th June at 
7.30 pm in the Hall. 
In the absence of any other business, the meeting closed 
at 8.25 pm. 
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